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BARNINGHAM CEVC PRIMARY SCHOOL

                        Church Road, Barningham, Bury St. Edmunds, Suffolk IP31 1DD

                                          Tel 01359 221297 e-mail admin@barningham.suffolk.sch.uk

14th March 2018
Dear Parents/Carers

LKS2 Swimming
In previous years Badger class have had weekly swimming lessons during the summer term at  RAF Honington.  Sadly, for a number of reasons, we are now unable to use this pool which means there will be no swimming lessons this summer term.
Suffolk Norse Swimming, who organise this provision on our behalf, are currently arranging a swimming slot at Diss pool in the Autumn term (September to December 2018).  This timetable change means that children in current year 4 will not be swimming this year.  
We appreciate this is a disappointing outcome, however it is unfortunately out of our control.

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Frances Parr

Head Teacher

To learn, aspire, believe and hope through our Christian faith.
Barningham CEVC Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all children. The Designated Safeguarding Lead is Mrs Parr, the Alternate Designated Person is Mrs Pipe and the Governor with responsibility for Safeguarding is Mr Gilroy. 
The Online Safety Lead is Mrs Parr and the Governor with Responsibility for Online Safety is Mr Gilroy.
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